ASPIRE SAFE TRUST RESPECT KIND PRIDE



IST October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

St. Luke's Church Visit

As part of our SMSC and Religious Education curriculum we have arranged to take the Year 3 children to St. Luke's Church based at Winnington Recreation Club for a Harvest experience. On arrival we will be welcomed by the Lay Reader Susan Renshaw. We will then take part in Harvest themed activities, enjoy a drink and a biscuit before returning to school for lunch.

This will take place on Monday 21st October, leaving school around 9.10 am and returning for 12.00. We will be walking to the Recreation Centre so please ensure that children bring a waterproof coat to school.

We will need the permission slip signed and returned to school by the 11th October 2024.

If you have any worries or questions, please email the office and we will get in touch with you.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Hainsworth, Mrs Harriott and Mrs Adams

Year 3 Visit to St. Luke's Church on 21st October 2024	
I give permission for my child	to attend this visit and take
part in the Harvest activities.	
Allergies Yes / No If yes,	
Available to help Yes / No	
I give permission for my child's photograph to be Twitter account and Facebook page and also be s	taken and I understand that it may go onto the school's website hared in the press. Yes / No
Signed	Contact number













